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COMMISS1ON 

Attention: Beth O’Donnell 
Executive Director 

Regarding: De-annexation of territory of the Oldham County Water District 
to the City of LaGrange 

Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 

Enclosed you will find the following: 

1. 
2. 
3. 
4. 

5. 
6. 
7. 
8. 
9. 
10. 

Petition to de-annex. 
Oldham County Fiscal Court Minutes showing approval. 
An agreement signed by the Mayor of LaGrange. 
Draft of news article to customers (Courier Journal Neighborhood Section) Oldham 
County. 
Letter fiom LaGrange Utilities Director. 
GRW Engineers letter on revenue projections. 
A meets and bonds description of de-annexation. 
A cost comparison - LaGrange Utilities vs. Oldham County Water District. 

Presentation packet. 
. Arial photographs of areas. 

Both utilities are in agreement with this resolution. The LaGrange Utilities Commission has a 
lower rate than Oldham County Water District, therefore, any customer relinquished to 
LaGrange Utilities will pay a smaller bill. This will involve approximately 300 customers. 
LaGrange, by accepting this resolution, has agreed to allow 
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